
  
CITY OF GULF BREEZE 

NOVEMBER 7, 2020 
RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE  

TO:     ALL RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES INSIDE THE MAP BOUNDARY ATTACHED 
(https://diamondmaps.com/map.ashx?key=8704201104150201660), INCLUDING STREETS AND 
BUSINESSES LISTED BELOW: 
 
MCCLURE STREET, SHIRLEY DRIVE, JOACHIM STREET, STEARNS STREET, ST FRANCIS 
STREET, DANIEL DRIVE NORTH OF 98, PUBLIX SHOPPING CENTER, THE ARBORS, PARADISE 
CHILDCARE 
 
THE NOVEMBER 5, 2020, “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE” IS HEREBY 
RESCINDED FOLLOWING THE REPAIR OF A WATER MAIN BREAK.   
  
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS YOU MAY CONTACT JENA’ ROBERGE AT THE CITY OF GULF 
BREEZE, AT 850-934-5100.   
 
Jena’ Roberge                
JENA ROBERGE, UTILITY MANAGER 
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